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Announcements 

 

Oct 

2016 

DUES are due $$-  

Bring to monthly meeting or mail to Mary Blinn, 8731 Ira Flowe rd,  

Charlotte, 28227 

SWAPPERS BOOK GROUP  
A eclectic group that exchanges books with one another and has a great time when we meet.  This is a fun way to read good books with no 

cost to you.  Our group meets every other month at a members home.  The meeting date is the first Monday of the month at 7 pm.  Octo-

ber 3, is our next meeting. We have fun discussing the books we have read, articles, news, magazines.  Many of the girls bring magazines 

and sometimes even cookbooks.  The hostess provides a dessert and beverages.  Contact Elaine Segarra for more information. 

sumerbch@carolina.rr.com or 704-502-3767.   

MEXICAN TRAIN  
This is a popular group with our club.  We play the third Monday of the month, at a members home with a light lunch at 12:30 that we all 

bring and share.  The hostess provides the beverages.  Mexican Train is played with colored tiles and very easy to learn, this group always has 

a good time!!! Contact Elaine Segarra for more information.  sumerbch@carolina.rr.com or 704-502-3767. 

Fall Team News 

Wednesday October 5 

Fall enrichment 1pm-3pm 

Mint Hill Library 

 

Monday October 10 

meeting at 7 pm at Town Hall.  

Latest trends in leisure travel - 

John Connors of AAA  
 

Mary Blinn, Treasurer, will be 

collecting $15 dues at the 

Monday, October 10 meeting 

starting at 6:30 pm. 

Friday October 21 

Lunch Bunch—11:30 

LANDMARK  DINER,    
4429 CENTRAL AVE. 

CHARLOTTE, NC  28205  
 

Monday November 14 

meeting at 7pm at Town  Hall 

 

Friday November 18  

Lunch Bunch  noon 

Genghis Grill 
9727 E Independence Blvd 

Matthews, NC 28105  

 

WWW. MHWClub.com 

In the spirit of Halloween, the Fall 
team is requesting that you dress 
in your best mask or 
 costume for the October 10 meet-
ing. Look forward to seeing the dif-
ferent characters. 

Fall Enrichment 
The fall team's enrichment program show-

cases the talents of our very own members. 

The event will be held at the Mint Hill Li-

brary in the community room on Wednes-

day October 5, 1-3 pm.    We will be featur-

ing  holiday table  arrangements,  gift     

wrapping, scarf fashions, wreath making, 

and  decorative ideas for folding your holi-

day napkins.  Please join us for this fun 

event. 
Please see Evite sent September 

26.  Enrichment open to first  

25 who RSVP “yes." 

Leisure Travel 
 

John P. Connors, Branch Sales 

Manager, for AAA Vacations, will 

present the latest travel trends in the 

Leisure Travel industry and the lat-

est information from TSA.   

 

He will also provide us information 

on safety tips related to 

travel.  John will answer questions 

related to any travel changes.  We 

will meet in the Flex Room.   

October 10 Speaker 

December - Save the  Dates 
 

Winter Enrichment 

Holiday Tea 

 M H Historical Society 

12/10  2pm 

 $20/ticket 

 

Holiday Lunch 

12/16   Noon 

Pine  Lake CC 

$25/ticket 

More info to follow   
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Birthdays Hugs Welcome 

September Lunch Bunch 

Thank You letters 
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 Service 

Congratulations go out to Jane 
Price for the birth of her newest 

grandson, “Cole”. 
 

Get well to Joanne  
Hornaday for her recent back 

surgery 

 

 

Mark Engelbrecht, the Mint Hill Branch Library Manager, sent the 

following note and photo to MHWC in late August: 

 

“Our teen book club was meeting at the MHWC picnic table today.  It 

was a small group this time and a nice day, so they decided to meet 

outside.  thought you might want to share it with the ladies in your 

group.” 

Jana Milton 10/6 

Sandy Caughman 10/11 

Angie Bertsch 10/21 

Pamela Dalton 10/25 

Suzanne Hunt 10/26 

Terri Jeltrup 10/27 

Cynthia Wilkinson 10/20 

11 Of us were able to make the 

lunch at Mario’s last month.  

As always, the fellowship and 

food were great.  We even got 

to share some of Suzanne’s 

Garlic Cheese Bread. 

In October we will do a hands on project for the Little Flower nursing home. Details to come.  

 

For our September service our ladies really stepped up with school supply donations for Mint Hill middle school. Heather, the supply organ-

izer, was pleasantly surprised and thankful by our generosity. "Middle school often gets overlooked. Thank you so much!" " there are many 

items in this pile that our teachers were just asking about! "   Striving to spread peace and happiness one person at a time ~Terri Hood 

 

40 spiral notebooks, 10 composition books, 16 reams 

of paper, 5- 3 ring binder's, 6 folders,  2 planners, 4 

pencil boxes, one set of brushes, 3 packs of markers, 

15 sharpeners, 3 highlighters, 4 rulers, 21 packs of 

pencils, 9 packs of pens, 1 backpack, 6 bottles of sani-

tizer, 2 calculators, 2 scissors, 8 bottles of glue, 4 

packs of crayons, 2 packs of the erasers and one pack 

of socks!! 

Holly Anderson   

Nena Hartz ( returning) 

Cherly Reid 

Cynthia Wilkinson        

 
Please reach out and introduce yourself to 
them at the next meeting.  


